Distributed at the Planning and Development Council Meeting of August 6, 2019 Re: Item 5 – Halton Integrated Growth Management Strategy (IGMS): an Oakville planning staff discussion paper

Email received from Bronte Village Resident's Association Board Member and Oakville Energy Task Force

From: Harry J. Shea [mailto:bvravicepresident@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2019 11:51 AM

To: Town Clerk

Subject: IGMS August 6, 2019

Mr. Mayor, members of Council, A previous engagement prevents me to appear in person today, so please accept my written submission.

I speak today not only as a board member of the Bronte Village Resident's Association but also as a Public-at-Large Delegate of the Oakville Energy Task Force.

Building communities where people to choose to live without a car is the only we can contribute in a positive manner to controlling CO2 emissions in addition to promoting. heathy lifestyle.

Scenario 3B is the preferred growth scenario and I encourage the Council to vote accordingly.

Best regards, Harry

Harry J. Shea Vice President-Corporate Secretary Bronte Village Residents Association www.brontevillageresidents.com Your Ward 1 Voice!

"You cannot expect a community greater than your willingness to in it".

P.O. Box 60057 Hopedale Mall Post Office Oakville, ON L6L 6R4